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VICTORIAN FEDERAL REDISTRIBUTION OBJECTION 

CHANGES TO FLEMINGTON 

 

As a resident of Flemington I strongly identify as being part of Melbourne not Maribyrnong.  I work, 

shop, eat and do business in and around Flemington/Kensington and do not venture into 

Maribyrnong often.  I see Flemington as entirely different demographically to Maribyrnong 

especially regarding our infrastructure and access to open spaces.  I like the density of Flemington 

with its city feel – Maribyrnong has a completely different feel.   

I would prefer to be part of Kensington again.  I cannot believe that we have been split from our 

historical sister Kensington and this proposed change will only exacerbate this.  These boundaries 

have been continually ignored at the local and state level.  Please consider combining us with 

Kensington again where we rightfully should be and not sever us further.  Electorally I do not feel 

that we will be fairly represented as part of Maribyrnong. 

 




